
 
 

 

STUDENT INTERNSHIP IN NIMRD “GRIGORE ANTIPA“ 
 

During 15-21.07.2013, 28 students of the Agricultural Sciences and Veterinary Medicine 

University Bucharest - Specialization Fish Farming (year I and II) performed an internship 

stage in the National Institute for Marine Research and Development “Grigore Antipa“ 

Constanta. The Romanian students were joined by a group of South Korean students, from the 

University of Natural Sciences in Seoul.  

 

 
 

The aim of this stage was to allow the students to familiarize themselves with the marine research 

area and to apply the research carried-out in the Institute in practice. Throughout the week, the 

schedule of this internship included the presentation of NIMRD and its activity (Scientific 

Director Tania Zaharia, PhD), a work visit in the Institute (guided by Victor Nita, PhD student), 

presentations of the Black Sea habitats and biodiversity (Victor Nita, PhD student),  the Vama 

Veche - 2 Mai Marine Reserve (Magda Nenciu, PhD student), the state of the Black Sea fishery 

resources (Valodia Maximov, PhD) and fishing gears used at the Black Sea (Eugen Anton, PhD). 

The major projects NIMRD is part in (including CoCoNet) were presented to the students. The 

schedule also included a practical ichthyology laboratory (Madalina Cristea, PhD student), a 

work visit aboard the “Steaua de Mare“ research vessel and was concluded by a visit at the 

Natural Sciences Museum Complex.  

 


